School Board
Sally A. Harris, Chair
Tamara P. Shamburger, Vice Chair
Lynn L. Gray
April Griffin
Melissa Snively
Cindy Stuart
Susan L. Valdes



Superintendent of Schools Jeff Eakins

> Deputy Superintendent Van Avres

> > Chief of Schools
> > Harrison Peters

Assistant Superintendent Educational Access, Opportunity & Alternatives Wynne Tye

May 4, 2018

Mr. Brandon Barnhill Campus President Keiser University 5002 West Waters Avenue Tampa, Florida 33634

Dear Mr. Barnhill:

I want take an opportunity to convey my appreciation for Keiser University. Over the past few years I have worked in partnership with multiple representatives from Keiser when have held district meetings for a variety of departments at your facility. We have used your technology, beautiful campus banquet room, individual class rooms for opportunities of growth and departmental team building.

The accommodations provided by your team have exceeded all expectations. Following our events on your campus, our participants leave using words like, incredible, beautiful and first class to describe your venue.

Beyond the venue, what I have experienced is a very hospitable Keiser team who focuses on supporting our local school district in every way possible and with an intent on serving kids. Your leadership filters to everyone on the Keiser team presenting a fully involved group ready to support kids to meet their potential. I value your team and organization for being a part of our Hillsborough County School District family.

Last year we recognized Keiser University at a school board meeting and it is with great pleasure that I send this letter reinforcing my strongest and most sincere gratitude for your organization!

Very truly yours,

Paul E. Burke School District Resource